
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What’s new… 
 

We have big news!  Lawns 

and Gardens Plus has 

gone digital!  In this 

edition of Kaleidoscope, 

you’ll see references to 

our new website, 

www.LandGplus.com where you 

can get a slew of information about our top-

notch service.  So go check us out on the web.  

Happy Clicking! 
  

 

Life’s little pleasures… 
 

The recent economic climate has affected 

everyone, and we at L and G Plus understand.  

Paula will tell you, “Flowers make everyone 

happy!”  Pat, one of our loyal customers, once 

said we should change our name to “smile 

when you come home.”  People’s homes are 

usually their biggest investment, and everyone 

is spending more time there now.  Instead of 

a vacation or dinner out, why not enhance your 

biggest investment?  We can hook you up with 

lots of great projects you may not have 

thought about.  Delicious summer salads can 

be yours with our vegetable gardening 

service.  Natural stone patios can help you 

enjoy your time at 

home more as you sip 

your cocktail in your 

beautiful L and G Plus 

garden.   

 

 

 

Always green… 
 
We were green long before it was in vogue, 

and we continue our commitment to 

environmental stewardship.  Last year, we 

started an organic program which utilizes 

natural fertilizers.  This, of 

course, involves earthy 

smells, so if you’re 

planning a gathering 

anytime soon, please let 

us know.  Weddings, 

parties, celebrations—

anything!  We want your 

friends to ask who your landscaper is.   
 

Staff additions… 
 

Offering you quality work 

equates to our hiring quality 

people.  We’d like to 

announce three additions 

to our staff… 

 

� Jacob Whitehurst joined us as a full time 

turf technician.  This now brings us up to 

ten full time employees. 

 

� Ever wondered who puts together this 

newsletter?  John M. Merritt is the man 

behind the desktop magic. 

 

� Finally, in our quest to better serve you, 

we have Dave Renfro of Matchbook 

Marketing.  He designed our brand new 

website, www.LandGplus.com.  
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In the garden… 
 

Right now, we’re busy with 

spring cleaning and 

mulching, and generally 

getting your gardens ready 

for the joys of summer.  If 

you’d like a splash of color 

in your beds, let us know.  We’re taking 

orders for annuals—just the touch to make 

your yard sparkle!  Selection and quantities 

are limited, so give us a call, and we’ll be right 

out with flowers that will make you smile! 
 

Training time… 
 

Anyone who works with pesticides should have 

the proper credentials to do so.  Recently, we 

have been taking care of recertification in 

this area, making sure that we keep up with 

federal and state regulations.  As 

professionals, we do all the right 

things.  We complete soil 

testing, and we distribute 

your pesticides with 

properly calibrated 

equipment.  Not only does 

this make your garden 

beautiful, but we also keep Mother 

Nature happy in the process! 
 

On the turf… 
 

Dandelions, buttercups, and clover can be 

your lawn’s enemy.  Green, weed-free grass 

is a top-priority for many of our 

customers.  As a result, we have 

teamed up with Chris and Craig 

Zeigler of Agronomic Lawn 

Management.  They are 

doing all our weed spraying 

of the turf.  This is included with your service 

and is just another reason you can always 

count on L and G Plus to meet your needs. 
 

Service highlights… 
 

Interested in learning more about exactly 

what we can offer you?  Bio retention basins, 

beautiful stone hardscapes, rose gardens—

you name it, and we probably do it!  

Log on to www.LandGplus.com 

and click on the 

“services” tab to see 

everything we can do for 

you and your curb appeal. 
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Need to talk to us?  Give us a 
holler!  We’re here to help… 
 

Lawns & Gardens Plus, Inc. 
Horticultural Services and Solutions 

Wes and Paula Bray, Owners 
557 South Birdneck Road 

Virginia Beach, Virginia  23451 

Office:  757.422.2117 

Cell:  757.477.8741 

Website:  LandGplus.com  

Email:  wemows@aol.com   

 

…an original drawing from L and G Plus’ first advertising flyer in 1989!   


